
 

Champions Night Recap: 

The second annual Champions Night was a great success.  Fifteen championship teams were 

honored on Dec. 18.  There was a great crowd for the event.  In addition, Adam Taylor was 

honored by the teams for his work in strength and conditioning for all of the teams at CHS.  This 

is an event that we hope to grow and make better in the coming years. 

 

Chelsea Athletics App Coming: 

The athletic department will launch an app for iPhone and Droid users in February.  This app 

will be a compliment to the current website.  The app will be free on the app store for all users.  

The app will include schedules, directions, and athletic information.  We will also be able to 

send notifications to people through the app as well.  Once the app is up and running we will 

work hard to get information out to parents, athletes, and community members.  Our goal is to 

make this a convenient way for people to get athletic information. 

Winter Sports Success: 

Many of our teams are having great seasons.  Both boys and girls basketball has been rated in 

the top ten in class B at one point during the season.  Boy swim is undefeated so far this year.  

Wrestling has won 2 invitationals this season.  Hockey is currently rated in the top five in the 

state.  All of our athletes have competed at a high level.   The eight programs competing this 

winter are fast approaching state tournament time in over a month. 

State Tournament Games: 

Wrestling will be competing in the state tournament starting with team districts at Fowlerville 

on Feb. 10.  We are the defending district champions. 

Girls’ basketball will compete in the districts Feb. 29 at Dundee high school. 

Boys’ basketball will compete at home in the districts starting March 9. 

Hockey regional begins Feb. 29 at Okemos. 

Boys swim state meet is March 11-12. 

Bowling regionals are Feb. 26 at Taylor. 
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